To the Petersburg Borough Council, May 22, 2017
Enclosed is a letter I have sent to Alcohol and Marijuana Control Office.

I am also requesting from you a decision to not allow the growing of Marijuana on the main street of
Petersburg or any where in area one. For the reasons stated in the letter to the Alcohol and Marijuana
Control Board.

Please make it harder for youth to access Marijuana in our Borough.

Sincerely,

Marj Oines

Box 591

Petersburg, Alaska
99833




Alcohol and Marijuana Control Office May 18" 2017
550 W 7™ Ave. Suite 1600
Anchorage, Ak. 99501

To Whom it May Concern,

Please do not allow Susan J. Burrell and Chris Whitilesey a license (#12781) for SEA*WEED
FARMS, which would be located on Petersburgs main street.

This area is too close to our schools. I have personally seen groups of 8-10 kids walking down Dolphin
Street heading for Main street during lunch hours. When students from other schools (Wrangell,
Ketchican, Juneau, Sitka and others from Alaska, come here for basketball, baseball, or wrestling it is
to Main street where they all head for shopping and food.

Our country has acknowledged that smoking cigarettes is very harmful to health.

Yet now smoking Marijuana is in vogue. If's the thing to do. And it makes no sense.

Ingesting Marijuana is being accepted. It is readily known that both methods of use alters the mind.
Surely it makes sense to put the facilities that grow and sell Marijuana out of the main population areas.

See map below.
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